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IXONOS NEW CFO 
 

  
Pekka Pylkäs has been appointed interim Chief Financial Officer and member of the management 
group in Ixonos starting May 16th 2017. 
 
Pekka Pylkäs also remains in the Board of Directors of Ixonos and is therefore not independent of 
the company. 
 
Kristiina Simola, Ixonos CFO, has decided to continue her career outside of the company and  
her employment with Ixonos will end at mid-August 2017.  
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